
Morning Announcements 
Monday, March 23, 2015 

 
1. Stephanie Schmudlach owes money for her Jostens order.  Please see Lori to take care of this 

right away. 
2. Today is Day 5 for band lessons. 
3. The shop will be closed during Enrichment Study Hall until further notice. 
4. Registration sheets for Post Prom are now available in the office.  Post Prom will take place 

starting on April 25th at 11:30 p.m. and will go until April 26th at 5:30 a.m. at the Middle School.  
Anyone who turns in a registration from by April 1st will be able to receive a T-shirt.  If you have 
any questions, please see Mrs. Rhodes. 

5. Any Junior girl interested in attending Girls Badger State this summer should see Mrs. Rhodes 
by Wednesday. 

6. The Marines Recruiter will be in today during lunch hours.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you are 
interested in meeting with him. 

7. Congratulations to the following students for their accomplishments at the District Forensics 
meet on Saturday.  They will be competing at State in Madison on April 18th.  These students 
are:  Katie Strobach, Michaela Blomberg, Ricky Boomer, Samantha Staab, Krista Betz, Brooke 
Buehler, Regan Dobbs, Moriah Hopkins, Zoe Reissner, Rachel Wilhelm, Rachel Hoyt, Megan 
Beard, Tiffany Peterson, Lindsay Grubbs, Dalton Kays-Hutchinson, Shawna Annala, Eliza 
Matyka, Keesha Clark, David Howard, Kylie Weise, Branden Jerome, and Connor Walters.  
These Forensics State Qualifiers will have their picture taken today during Enrichment Study 
Hall. 
 

LUNCH  
Chicken Patty  
Buttered Noodles      
Broccoli 
The Garden Spot  
Applesauce   
Pears     


